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MUTANT MATERIALS IN CONTEMPORARY DESIGN 

May 25 - August 27, 1995 

Organized by Paola Antonelli, Associate Curator, Department 
of Architecture and Design, The Museum of Modern Art 

The exhibition highlights the evolution in the design of 
materials that have revolutionized the culture of design — 
and material culture at large -- in the past decade. 
Materials can be designed, and new techniques can customize, 
extend, and modify their physical properties. Ceramics and 
fiber compounds can be alternatives to metals, wood can be 
as soft as upholstery, and plastics can be made as 
translucent as glass or as hard as stone. Mutant materials 
are opening up new worlds of possibilities for designers and 
manufacturers. 

This major exhibition features more than 200 objects and 
prototypes, all of which were designed over the last ten 
years and were drawn together from international sources. 
Made of glass, plastics, rubber, foam, wood, metals, and 
ceramics, each work is an example of an innovative material 
or the innovative use of a traditional material. Entries 
include a carbon-fiber airplane, fins made from liquid 
plastic, ceramic-turbine rotors, ceramic razor blades, and 
titanium wheelchairs. In some cases, various phases of the 
production process are illustrated, and some of the raw 
materials may be handled by visitors. 

Mutant Materials in Contemporary Design, by Paola Antonelli. 
Published by The Museum of Modern Art. Paperbound, $24.95; 
distributed in the United States and Canada by Harry N. 
Abrams, Inc., New York. Available at The MoMA Book Store. 

No. 9 

For further information, contact Mary Lou Strahlendorff, Department of Public 
Information, The Museum of Modern Art, 212/708-9750. 

11 West 53 Street, New York, N.Y 10019-5498 Tel: 212-708-9400 Fax: 212-708-9889 


